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Dear Parents 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy!!! 
 
Without children, the world would be devoid of sunshine, laughter, and love. That's why I 
believe children are the most precious creation in the world. We should protect, guide and 
love them with all our might, for they are our greatest treasures. 
 
 Happy children’s day!!! 

 
 
Regards,  

              Principal 
 


